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Charming Coco Katie Graykowski 2017-05-26 From International Bestselling Author Katie
Graykowski comes a love story about fate, fame, and football. Coco Robbins has spent the last
fifteen years falling out of love with Seth Charming. What started out as a schoolgirl crush,
grew into a full-fledged fantasy. Too bad, he had no idea she even existed. Now as an
orthopedic surgeon who's spent the last four years working with Doctors Without Borders, she
ran halfway around the world to get away from Seth only to find herself right back where she
started. Seth Charming is the quarterback of the Super Bowl winning Texas Lone Stars. He has
the world at his feet, several women at his side, and all the fame and fortune he could ever
want. Only something's missing. He wants a family. Unfortunately, he has yet to meet the
right woman. When Coco Robbins strolls back into Seth's life, he knows immediately that she's
the one he's been waiting for ... only now he has to convince her that she's in love with
him.
Charge to My Line Lani Lynn Vale 2015-04-02 Bad Boy. Screw-up. Good for nothing. Hero.
Angel. These were all words Grayson 'Torren' Trammel had heard whispered behind his back over
his lifetime. What he hadn't heard was 'quitter, ' and he'd be damned if some little rehab
chick, with her beautiful blonde hair, and hot, sassy little mouth was going to label him as
such. Tru knows Grayson's not for her. He's too bad. Too hot. Too demanding. Too taken. As
she helps Grayson get back into fighting shape after a horrific accident nearly ripped his
life away from him, there's just something about him that makes her want more.
The 8-Hour Diet David Zinczenko 2013-12-03 In The 8-Hour Diet, a New York Times bestseller
in hardcover, authors David Zinczenko and Peter Moore present a paradigm-shifting plan that
allows readers to eat anything they want, as much as they want—and still strip away 20, 40,
60 pounds, or more. Stunning new research shows readers can lose remarkable amounts of weight
eating as much as they want of any food they want—as long as they eat within a set 8-hour
time period. Zinczenko and Moore demonstrate how simply observing this timed-eating strategy
just 3 days a week will reset a dieter's metabolism so that he or she can enter fat-burning
mode first thing in the morning—and stay there all day long. And by focusing on 8 critical,
nutrient-rich Powerfoods, readers will not only lose weight, but also protect themselves from
Alzheimer's, heart disease, even the common cold. In the book, readers will find motivating
strategies, delicious recipes, and an 8-minute workout routine to maximize calorie burn. The
8-Hour Diet promises to strip away unwanted pounds and give readers the focus and willpower
they need to reach all of their goals for weight loss and life.
Sorry Charlie Katie Graykowski 2017-01-17 From International Bestselling Author Katie
Graykowski comes a love story about friendship, laughter, and Louisiana politics. Charlotte
Guidry, Charlie, is Louisiana royalty. Her ancestor, Jean-Baptiste Le Moyne De Bienville,
settled New Orleans and someone from her family has been running either the city or the state
ever since. Her father, The Honorable Thaddeus Thibodaux governor of the great state of
Louisiana, is up for reelection and Charlie is in charge of his campaign. Wagner Scott will
do anything to help his candidate, Jerome Breaux, win the governorship including wining and
dining the competition's campaign manager. It certainly isn't a hardship taking Charlie
Guidry out on the town, in fact, he's enjoying this assignment. He's never met a woman quite
like Charlie. She's anything but dull. Soon, she comes to mean more to him than just a means
to an end. He has feelings for her. Can he sacrifice everything he believes in for love? Can
she forgive him? Fans of Susan Elizabeth Phillips and Rachel Gibson won't want to miss this
story full of laughter, love, and ranching.
Texas Rose Always Katie Graykowski 2016-11-29 Justus Jacobi loves three things: her

seven-�year-�old son, landscape design, and the man she sees only once a year. For the past
twelve years, they've spent a surreal week together, but Justus has never considered their
relationship anything but a dream--especially since they've never exchanged their real names.
But when Justus comes to the Texas Rose Ranch to work, fantasy becomes reality fast...
Houston "Rowdy" Rose is an award-winning vintner, the second son in the Texas Rose Ranch
dynasty...and the keeper of a secret that, if discovered, would make him an outsider in his
own family. If they knew where he went the first week of every September, it would throw into
question his reputation--reserved, cautious--revealing an unbridled artistic side he'd rather
keep hidden. But that side of Rowdy is all Justus knows--until now. As they rekindle their
passionate relationship in the real world, they learn what their lives look like outside of a
once-a-year romance--and whether love can survive a reality check.
Texas Rose Forever Katie Graykowski 2016-03-15 Everything's bigger in Texas, and that goes
double at the Texas Rose Ranch, home to the Rose family through five generations of toil,
sweat, and scandal. From the moment CanDee McCain is hired to write a history of the Roses'
empire, she's bowled over by tall, sexy Cinco Rose. True, the man initially mistakes her for
a stripper, but he certainly puts the man in manly. For the first time since her cheating ex
left, stealing her novel-in-progress in the process, CanDee is ready to have a little fun. No
woman has ever made Cinco feel both so at ease and so turned on. Since his divorce, he's
preferred a saddle and solitude to risking his heart again. Yet something draws him to the
fast-talking, leggy redhead. CanDee's not just sweet; she's smart and brave too. But her
research is uncovering long-buried secrets that could jeopardize everything the Roses prize
most--and destroy a love that's just begun to bloom.
Keep Me Safe Skye Warren 2015-06-14 "KEEP ME SAFE is a very intense, well-written story. Ms.
Warren does not play it safe in her writing and has no remorse about it!" - The Forbidden
Bookshelf When Rachel is abducted by a group of thugs, one man steps in. Zachary wants her
for himself, and she has no choice but to trust this stranger to keep her safe. When danger
strikes again, Rachel's body may endure the pain, but will their tenuous bond survive the
abuse? KEEP ME SAFE is a dark romance novella that explores captivity and power. Not intended
for those uncomfortable with the subject matter or under 18 years of age. ****************
The books in the Dark Nights series:½. Keep Me Safe (prequel novella) 1. Trust in Me 2. Don't
Let Go Praise for Keep Me Safe: "I couldn't help but put everything I was working on aside
and read all 125 amazing pages of it. It's dark, gritty, disturbing, and amazingly
fantastic!" - Day Dreaming "It's well written, and I was riveted from the very first line
until the very end and read it in one sitting. There is plenty of heat along with mystery and
suspense." - Romance in Review "Very hot. Just when I think I've got it figured out, the
story takes an even darker and twisted path." - The Forbidden Bookshelf
Changing Lanes Katie Graykowski 2014-11-02 Professional Football Player, Devon Harding found
his soul mate at the age of seventeen. Trouble is, he can't remember her last name. For the
last fourteen years, he's been waiting for The Universe to send her back to him. When that
day comes, he nearly falls all over himself to get to her. But he plays it cool and waits for
her to come to him. And she walks right past him. Pediatric Oncologist, Laney Nixon has only
been in love once-at the age of sixteen. For the last fourteen years, she's looked for him,
but not know his last name has made finding him impossible. But when she comes face-to-face
with him, she doesn't recognize him. Can Devon get her to remember the past so they can have
a future? Because all is fair in love and football...and the past is just the beginning.
To the Brink Cindy Gerard 2007-04-01 Working on highly sensitive diplomatic affairs, Darcy
Prescott is a natural target for terrorist kidnappers. But when she's mysteriously plucked
off a street in Manila one sultry night, Darcy's disappearance isn't what it seems... The
moment Special Forces soldier Ethan Garrett laid eyes on Darcy, he knew she was the woman he
would marry—and he did. But when their marriage fell apart, Ethan never really recovered. Now
a highly paid bodyguard, Ethan quickly slips back into combat mode when he learns of Darcy's
disappearance and calls in old favors to assemble a rogue rescue team.... Tracking Darcy all
the way to the jungles of the Philippines, Ethan knows every move he makes could mean the
difference between life and death. His love for Darcy burns stronger than ever. But when he
learns the true reason for her abduction, it may be too late to save her—or himself...
Cold As January Katie Graykowski 2020-04-06 From International Bestselling author Katie
Graykowski comes a hilarious tale of love, trust, forgiveness, and an outdoor
bathroom.January Jenkowski's life just became complicated. She's pregnant and when she tells
the baby's father that he's about to become a daddy again, he hangs up on her. In that moment
of dead air, January finally realizes that Dr. Giles Nixon never loved her. She was just a
pleasant distraction and now she's no longer amusing. If he doesn't want to be a part of his

child's life, she doesn't want him around. She blocks his number and tells her employees that
he's no longer allowed in her bar. Even the doorman at her condo knows not to let him in. She
cuts the man she thought she loved completely out of her life.Dr. Giles Nixon can't get to
January and it's driving him crazy. When January told him she was pregnant, his phone dropped
the call. Now, he can't get close enough to her to tell her how he really feels about the
baby and a possible life with her. Worrying over her is consuming his life. He can't sleep or
work or seem to make it five minutes without thinking about her. When he finds out that
January has moved on with her life, he redoubles his efforts to see her. January's bought a
new house. Finally after convincing a mutual friend that he really cares about January, she
offers to give him the address, but only after he's gotten his life together.Now that January
has thrown herself into remodeling her new house, she's almost convinced herself that she's
over Giles. Looking back, she realizes that their relationship was very one sided. She loved
him, but he didn't love her.When Giles knocks on her door and refuses to take no for an
answer, January will have to decide if she's willing to risk her heart on a second chance at
love.Fans of Susan Elizabeth Phillips and Rachel Gibson won't want to miss this laugh out
loud funny book.
The Marilyns Books 1-3 Box Set Katie Graykowski 2020-06-02 This digital boxed set contains
all three books in The Marilyns series. Place Your Betts: Monroe is a country music rags-toriches story. As the daughter of the town slut, she clawed her way up from the bars of
Bourbon Street to the Country Music Hall of Fame. She’s America’s sweetheart, darling of the
media, and a multi-platinum star. But she has a secret. At the age of sixteen, she had a baby
and gave him up for adoption because her boyfriend wasn't ready for fatherhood. Now she finds
out that her precious baby boy has been living with his father from day one. Gabe Swanson is
a Texas cattle baron riches-to-rags story. As the only son of the town's most prominent
family, it was a huge blow when his father lost the family fortune in a ponzi scheme. Now,
Gabe is land rich and cash poor. But he has his son and family is all that matters. When
Betts moves back to the small town that shunned her, all hell breaks loose. She wants her
son. Can Betts and Gabe leave their past in the rear view mirror so they can be a family?
Getting Lucky: Lucky Strickland has lost everything. First it was her dignity and then it was
her husband and now it’s her house. She’s penniless, stuck at the McDonalds in Bee Cave,
Texas, and her only hope, her brother-in-law, just stole her car. Eighteen months ago, she
was the wife of rock-and-roll legend, Ricky Strickland. Rock-My World, their reality TV show,
was number one. Then, on the live season finale, Ricky introduced her to his mistress and
their three daughters. Lucky stormed out. Ricky followed after her and wrapped his car around
the nearest oak tree. Will Brodie, Lucky’s bother-in-law, will do anything to get her back
home. Lucky needs to grieve for her husband and take care of the lawsuit the realty TV
network filed. They want their money back OR for her to film a new realty TV show—with
Ricky’s children. Two months ago, Ricky’s daughters lost their mother to cancer—now they only
have Will. If Will can get Lucky to open her heart to the girls and to him, maybe he can
finally give Lucky the family she’s always wanted. Sorry Charlie: International Bestselling
Author Katie Graykowski comes a love story about friendship, laughter, and Louisiana
politics. Charlotte Guidry, Charlie, is Louisiana royalty. Her ancestor, Jean-Baptiste Le
Moyne De Bienville, settled New Orleans and someone from her family has been running either
the city or the state ever since. Her father, The Honorable Thaddeus Thibodaux governor of
the great state of Louisiana, is up for reelection and Charlie is in charge of his campaign.
Wagner Scott will do anything to help his candidate, Jerome Breaux, win the governorship
including wining and dining the competition’s campaign manager. It certainly isn’t a hardship
taking Charlie Guidry out on the town, in fact, he’s enjoying this assignment. He’s never met
a woman quite like Charlie. She’s anything but dull. Soon, she comes to mean more to him than
just a means to an end. He has feelings for her. Can he sacrifice everything he believes in
for love? Can she forgive him?
All His Secrets Maya Hughes 2019-04-29 Order up! One CEO with piercing blue eyes, his
withdrawn little girl and an offer I can't refuse. No one like Rhys Thayer had ever walked
into my diner. It wasn't that his suit costs more than a year's worth of rent for my cramped
apartment or that his cologne would melt the panties off all the women in a three block
radius, it's that one look from him sent my heart pounding and made my head swim. With a
drained bank account and no place to go, his offer was tempting. When his little girl smiled
at me, I couldn't say no. I signed on the dotted line and became the newest nanny in a
penthouse overlooking the glittering city. But all that glitters isn't gold and Rhys is
hiding more than a drop-dead sexy body under all those three-piece suits. I try to keep it
strictly professional, but the sadness flickering in his eyes makes it hard to ignore. He has

a well-hidden past and secrets the world has yet to uncover. And every day I get closer to
falling for my boss and learning the truth about Rhys Thayer...
The Way Home Cindy Gerard 2014-10-28 Jess Albert has been numb since the death of her
husband in Afghanistan, but former special ops agent Tyler Brown walks into her life, and
reawakens her. A world away, a lost American soldier clings to life in a cave, alongside a
dark-haired, dark-eyed woman.
Blackmailed Into Marriage LUCY MONROE 2011-01-01 Sold to the Spaniard! Lia had turned her
back on her rich aristocratic family. But now she needs their help to save her daughter.
Their response? To sell her off to the highest bidder! Damian Marquez prizes Lia's blue blood
for he was stripped of his own title at birth. Lia is the perfect brood–mare, who can provide
him with an heir–and a spare! But, as the wedding night looms, Lia knows the truth will out:
she can't be his in the marriage bed
Newport Harbor House Cindy Nichols 2020 Jen Watson can't believe this trip might be her last
at the family beach house in Newport. She finally has a summer all to herself with her kids
grown and gone and she's been waiting for this for decades -- she's earned it after raising
three boys on her own. Now that she's an empty-nester, the summer is a long stretch of a
little bit of work and a lot of fun with her two best friends. They've all raised their kids
on the beach, taught them how to swim in the harbor and made sandcastles until well after the
sun set. And now it's their turn. A summer project of fixing up the old house sounds fun
until things go south. Peeling paint is one thing, but the house is old and needs a little
more than just a patch here and there. The rest of the family doesn't want to sink money into
any repairs, and Jen and her friends put their heads together to come up with a plan. Faith
is teaching summer school and Carrie has her own clinic, but they're ready with hammers,
nails and paintbrushes to do what's needed to keep the house in the family -- and create even
more memories, no matter what it takes.
Addicted to You Beth Kery 2013 Fleeing to a backwoods town after a devastating tragedy, oncefamous Irish film director Rill Pierce shares an intimate night with his best friend's
sister, Katie Hughes, and embarks on a relationship with a potential to both heal and destroy
him. By the author of Because You Are Mine. Original. 150,000 first printing.
Saving Grace Katie Graykowski 2014-06-16 Grace Kelley isn't blonde, demure, and she
definitely isn't a princess. At the moment, fifteen dollars and a single peppermint stand
between her and starvation. When she meets a teenaged girl in trouble, Grace's life takes a
turn for the better. She goes from a homeless singer to a nanny in no time flat.
Professionally, Chord Robbins has the world at his feet. As the coach of the Super Bowl
winning NFL team, The Austin Lone Stars, there is nothing he can't do. But his home life is
hell. He has three kids, no discipline, and his wife left him for her yoga instructor. When
Grace stumbles into his life, he promptly throws her out. But she won't stay away. Since he
can't get rid of her, he hires her. When these two get together, it proves that all is fair
in love and football... and losing is just the beginning.
Picture Perfect Ella Fox 2014-05-27 Book One of the Renegade Saints Series Flynn Rand spent
the last decade as the lead singer of one of the world's most famous bands. Although he's got
a reputation as a player, he's decided that it's time to find something real. One look at a
photo of Tessa Hamilton had him hooked. Tessa's teenage celebrity crush was Flynn Rand. Now
he was offering her the professional opportunity of a lifetime, a job as the official
photographer for the Renegade Saints farewell tour. Assuring herself that her teenage
attraction to Flynn wouldn't hold up when she met him in person, Tessa took the job. The
chemistry between them is immediate and powerful, but Tessa is hesitant to explore their
connection. Flynn has no intention of giving up, and he intends to prove to her that they are
meant to be together. Can Flynn convince Tessa that their attraction to each other is the
real thing?
Ethics in Journalism Jeffrey Olen 1988
Auberon James S. A. Corey 2019-11-12 A novella set in the universe of James S. A. Corey's
New York Times bestselling Expanse series, Auberon explores a new and alien world and the ageold dangers that humanity has carried with it to the stars. Now a Prime Original series.
Auberon is one of the first and most important colony worlds in humanity's reach, and the new
conquering faction has come to claim it. Governor Rittenaur has come to bring civilization
and order to the far outpost and guarantee the wealth and power of the Empire. But Auberon
already has its own history, a complex culture, and a criminal kingpin named Erich with very
different plans. In a world of deceit, violence, and corruption, the greatest danger
Rittenaur faces is love. The Expanse Leviathan Wakes Caliban's War Abaddon's Gate Cibola Burn
Nemesis Games Babylon's Ashes Persepolis Rising Tiamat's Wrath The Expanse Short Fiction The

Butcher of Anderson Station Gods of Risk The Churn The Vital Abyss Strange Dogs Auberon
To the Limit Cindy Gerard 2007-05-01 When former Secret Service agent Eve Garrett, gets a
late night call from Tiffany Clayborne saying "Eve, please come and get me" she books over
the the bar Tiffany says she's at. She met the girl when she was still an agent. Tiffany was
her first assignment and she developed a big sister attachment to the kid that continues to
this day. However, when Eve gets to the bar she sees some suspicious activity in a dark alley
and her gut tells her that Tiffany is involved. When she goes after her, she's knocked out
and when she comes to, Tiffany is gone. Eve believes that Tiffany is in danger. But when she
goes to Tiffany's father, he doesn't want Eve anywhere near Tiffany. After all she was in
charge the last time Tiffany got hurt. Eve and Tiffany have put that incident behind them.
Her father has not. He plans to hire his own private detective to check into this.doesn't
hesitate. Eve doesn't trust Tiffany's safety to anyone else and decides to hunt fo her on her
own. However, uring her search in Miami, Florida she runs into Clayborne's detective--her old
flame, Mac, who loved her and left her. He's the last person she wants to see, especially on
this case. However, when several attempts are made on Eve's life, Mac decides that they
should stick together. And the closer they get to Tiffany, the more deadly secrets unfold and
the more the danger rises. . .
Heart Breaker Nicole Jordan 1998-02-01 A CONVENIENT BRIDE Burdened by Family debts, Heather
Ashford has no choice but to exchange her dreams of romance and accept the proposal of
ruggedly handsome cattle baron Sloan McCord. However the widowed rancher is more than she
bargains for. Tormented by a deep sorrow, Sloan keeps his heart well guarded, even as he sets
her body on fire night after night. But each time Heather gazes into his ice blue eyes, she
realizes she wants more from this man than his passion--she wants his love. AN IRRESISTIBLE
GROOM But Sloan McCord has vowed never to love again. Although his infant daughter needs a
mother, he doesn't want--or need--a wife. He is surprised that Heather, an elegant citybred
lady, turns his remote Colorado ranch house into a home, and tenderly cares for his child.
She is beginning to haunt his thoughts by day and steal his breath by night--and this he
cannot have if he is to keep a safe distance. Does his fierce bride of convenience have the
strength to heal his broken heart--before he breaks hers? A CONVENIENT BRIDE Burdened by
Family debts, Heather Ashford has no choice but to exchange her dreams of romance and accept
the proposal of ruggedly handsome cattle baron Sloan McCord. However the widowed rancher is
more than she bargains for. Tormented by a deep sorrow, Sloan keeps his heart well guarded,
even as he sets her body on fire night after night. But each time Heather gazes into his ice
blue eyes, she realizes she wants more from this man than his passion--she wants his love. AN
IRRESISTIBLE GROOM But Sloan McCord has vowed never to love again. Although his infant
daughter needs a mother, he doesn't want--or need--a wife. He is surprised that Heather, an
elegant citybred lady, turns his remote Colorado ranch house into a home, and tenderly cares
for his child. She is beginning to haunt his thoughts by day and steal his breath by
night--and this he cannot have if he is to keep a safe distance. Does his fierce bride of
convenience have the strength to heal his broken heart--before he breaks hers?
Applying Ethics Julie C. Van Camp 2010-01-01 Help your students discover the ethical
implications and issues surrounding today's most compelling social dilemmas--from genetic
engineering and cloning to terrorism and the use of torture--with APPLYING ETHICS: A TEXT
WITH READINGS. Framed by the authors' helpful introductions and supported by a variety of
readings and cases that reflect both sides of the topics being explored, this best-selling
book offers a balanced introduction to ethics today.
The Debra Dilemma Katie Graykowski 2015-09 Debra Covington is finally getting her life
together. She's spent the last ten years making Warren Daniver pay for choosing a million
dollars over her. Her plan of sport-dating the entire football team that Daniver owns has
backfired and the only one she's hurting is herself. Now, she works at Safe Place helping
victims of domestic violence. Warren Daniver has a problem. Debra Covington is no longer
making his life a living hell and now, he can't stop thinking about her. Ten years ago, he
took her father's money to keep from ruining her life. Warren has regretted taking the money
every minute since he cashed that check. It's time he told her the truth...only she refuses
to see him. The harder Warren tries to insinuate himself into Debra's life, the harder she
resists him. Their mental tug-of-war comes to a head when Warren learns that when he left all
of those years ago, Debra was pregnant. Can she ever forgive him? Can he forgive himself?
Warren will stop at nothing to finally solve, The Debra Dilemma.
Romancing the Countess Ashley March 2011-09-06 Sebastian Madinger, the Earl of Wriothesly,
thought he'd married the perfect woman-until a fatal accident revealed her betrayal with his
best friend. After their deaths, Sebastian is determined to avoid a scandal for the sake of

his son. But his best friend's widow is just as determined to cast her mourning veil aside by
hosting a party that will surely destroy both their reputations and expose all of his
carefully kept secrets... Leah George has carried the painful knowledge of her husband's
affair for almost a year. All she wants now is to enjoy her independence and make a new life
for herself-even if that means being ostracized by the Society whose rules she was raised to
obey. Now that the rumors are flying, there's only one thing left for Sebastian to do:
silence the scandal by enticing the improper widow into becoming a proper wife. But when it
comes to matters of the heart, neither Sebastian nor Leah is prepared for the passion they
discover in each other's arms....
The Book of the Dead Douglas Preston 2006-05-30 Can FBI Special Agent Pendergast stop a
cursed Egyptian tomb from terrorizing New York City -- or will he stay trapped in a maximum
security prison, punished for a murder he didn't commit? An FBI agent, rotting away in a highsecurity prison for a murder he did not commit... His brilliant, psychotic brother, about to
perpetrate a horrific crime... A young woman with an extrodinary past, on th edge of a
violent breakdown... An ancient Egyptian tomb with an enigmatic curse, about to be unveiled
at a celebrity-studded New York gala... Memento Mori
Rock the Heart Michelle A. Valentine 2012-11-20 For the last four years, good girl Lane has
regretted breaking up with Noel Falcon. She thought she was sensible when she told him his
dreams of being a rock star would get him nowhere, but now that he's a rock god and her
career is stagnant, she realizes just how wrong she was. When Noel hires the marketing
company where Lane is an intern, she's forced to see him again. If she wants to land her
dream job as executive within the company, she has to win him over and secure his account.
Too bad Noel is still pissed at her for breaking his heart. When Lane's company flies her to
a Black Falcon concert to gain Noel's attention, emotions run high the moment she sees him
and realizes she's far from over him. But Noel's countless trysts with groupies and his cocky
attitude make Lane believe he isn't the same guy she once loved-now he seems to only want her
body. Then after Lane discloses she needs him to procure a job, Noel proves he's a changed
man by forcing her to go on the road with him in order to get it. After Lane reluctantly
takes Noel up on his offer, she becomes willing to do whatever it takes to keep him
satisfied, even if it means succumbing to his seductive ways. Lane soon finds deception is a
dangerous game and she's not the only one playing.
The Diogenes Trilogy Douglas Preston 2012-12-01 Now, available for the first time together
in a single volume: a digital-only, value-priced omnibus edition of the "Diogenes Trilogy":
Brimstone, Dance of Death, and The Book of the Dead--featuring Pendergast's mysterious
brother--by #1 New York Times bestselling authors Preston & Child. BRIMSTONE: A body is found
in the attic of a fabulous Long Island estate. There is a hoofprint scorched into the floor,
and the stench of sulfur chokes the air. When FBI Special Agent Pendergast investigates the
gruesome crime, he discovers that thirty years ago four men conjured something unspeakable.
Has the devil come to claim his due? DANCE OF DEATH: Two brothers. One, top FBI Agent,
Aloysius Pendergast. The other, Diogenes, a brilliant and twisted criminal. An undying hatred
between them. Now, a perfect crime. And the ultimate challenge: Stop me if you can. BOOK OF
THE DEAD: A talented FBI agent, rotting away in a high security prison for a murder he did
not commit. His psychotic brother, about to perpetrate a horrific crime. A young woman with
an extraordinary past, on the edge of a violent breakdown. An ancient Egyptian tomb about to
be unveiled at a celebrity-studded New York gala, an enigmatic curse released. Memento Mori.
Harmony and High Heels Tracy Wolff 2016-11-07 From New York Times Bestselling author Tracy
Wolff and International Bestselling author Katie Graykowski comes a sizzling tale of
heartbreak, Harley-Davidsons and high heels … Harmony Wright is a bad girl living a good
girl’s life. From the time she was born, she’s always been the good twin. The ladylike twin.
The twin her high society (or at least as high society as you can get in San Angelo, TX) mom
likes to parade in front of all her garden club friends. She’s gone along with it,
too—wearing pearls and Chanel when ripped jeans and motorcycle boots are more her speed. But
when Harmony takes off for an extended visit with her twin sister, Lyric, she leaves her good
girl persona in the dust … Dalton Mane knows what it is to be bad and he’s more than ready
for the peace that comes with living the good life. Once the crown prince of a powerful biker
gang, Bastards of Hell, he walked away from it all when tragedy struck. Now the general
manager of the Fort Worth Wranglers, he spends his time wheeling and dealing in the sports
world and all while keeping an entire team of football players in line. When Harmony crashes
into Dalton, his tidy little life is over. Will he give up everything to keep Harmony out of
trouble?
BEHOLDEN TO THE THRONE Carol Marinelli 2018-10-04 【A story by USA Today bestselling author

becomes a comic!】Amy is the nanny for the twin daughters of the strict and controlling desert
king Emir. Then one day he suddenly proposes to her. Emir lost his wife, the queen, in
childbirth a year ago, and he must remarry for the sake of his kingdom, where only sons can
succeed the throne. He reasons that since Amy already loves him and the twins, it’s a natural
fit. Amy can’t believe he caught on to her feelings about him, and his sensual gaze makes her
feel as if she’s on fire… But there’s a reason Amy can’t be queen…and it could shake the
foundations of law in his kingdom.
Drive Me Crazy Tracy Wolff 2014-02-24 Former rivals Quinn Bradford and Elise McKinney are
not friends, at least not anymore. In the past all they cared about was psyching each other
out before concerts...until everything changed. But when Quinn—now the keyboardist for Shaken
Dirty, the hottest rock band on the scene—returns to his hometown and hears about the car
accident that shattered Elise's career, he's determined to make things right. Elise makes it
perfectly clear she wants nothing to do with an arrogant rock star, despite how bad she so
clearly wants him. So Quinn hatches a plan that’ll keep the stubborn world class pianist
under his care...and maybe in his bed. One week together in his house, no chance of escape.
But amid pranks both childish and very adult, their secrets come rearing back to haunt them.
And it might be more than either of them can forget. Each book in the Shaken Dirty series is
STANDALONE: * Crash Into Me * Drive Me Crazy * Fade Into You
Maxie Briscoe Melissa Bradley 2010-03 The name's Maxie Briscoe and I am a werewolf...That's
right, Maxie's a real life, full-moon-loving, Halloween icon. It's hard for a girl like
Maxie. To survive, she hides her true self and acts the part of a normal human, all the while
discreetly indulging the Beast within her. Talk about walking a narrow ledge. And that's not
even the worst part of her life. Sex is. Maxie can bench press a pick-up truck and that
spells disaster in the bedroom. She can't have any real fun knowing she might accidentally
crush a lover while in the throes. Kind of kills the mood. When a friend's murder shatters
the careful existence Maxie has carved out for herself, she comes face to face with Damien
and Noah, two of the hottest men she's ever laid eyes on. And it only stirs her Beast and
turns her on more when she realizes they're hot for each other. They're also the first
werewolves she's run across since her own conversion. The attraction between the three of
them is instant, but complicated, and the sex...explosive. Too bad there's a killer out there
with his sights set on her...
Lyric and Lingerie Tracy Wolff 2016-09-27 From New York Times Bestselling author Tracy Wolff
and International Bestselling author Katie Graykowski comes a sexy tale of love, laughter and
lingerie … Lyric Wright is an off-beat astrophysicist whose life is falling apart around her.
After losing her fiancé to a hula dancing astrologer and losing her dress to an ill-fated
leap of faith, she’s sure there’s nowhere for her life to go but up. At least until she sits
down on a trans-Pacific flight next to the one man she never wanted to see again—the boy
she’d lost her heart and her virginity too back before she’d learned that friendship and
football don’t equal true love. Broken down quarterback Heath Montgomery is on a plane ride
to nowhere. Dodging the phone call he’s certain will end his professional football career for
good, he might be Texas bound, but he knows there’s nowhere for him to go but down. But
that’s before his childhood best friend and confidante plops back into his life wearing
nothing but duct tape and a bad attitude. Determined not to lose her again (especially since
he isn’t sure why he lost her the first time) and desperate to outrun his own shadowy future,
Heath sets out to take Lyric on the ride of her life. Too bad she only dates men who actually
know what her butterfly nebula is … and can find it without the help of a star chart. Add in
one passive-aggressive flight attendant with delusions of couture, a cherry red car with a
crush on Neil Diamond, an over-protective sister with a black belt in Krav Maga, two parents
determined to marry their spinster daughter off to the hometown hero no matter the cost, and
a whole lot of lingerie popping up in all the right places at all the wrong times and you’ve
got an unforgettable love story that fans of Susan Elizabeth Phillips and Rachel Gibson won’t
want to miss!
Going Under Georgia Cates 2012-06-22 Jessie Boone is a self proclaimed bad boy and doesn't
march to the beat of anyone's drum, but his own. Growing up in less than desirable
circumstances has made him no stranger to the hard knock life and his determination to leave
it behind is fierce. When he finds himself transferred to East Franklin High School, he sees
his opportunity to use his athletic ability to snag a college football scholarship, but
Forbes Henderson, the player Jessie means to replace isn't giving up his spot willingly. ...
Claire Deveraux is perfection at its best. She is beautiful, intelligent and unaware she just
became Jessie Boone's conquest as revenge against her boyfriend, Forbes Henderson.
Bought By The Greek Tycoon JACQUELINE BAIRD 2014-08-01 Why stop at just one night — when he

can buy so many more...? Greek multimillionaire Luke Devetzi will do anything to get Jemma
Barnes back in his bed for a night of blazing passion... When Luke discovers that Jemma’s
father is in financial trouble and in need of a loan, he is willing to pay it...but only if
Jemma agrees to become his convenient wife! Mills & Boon Modern — Seduction, glamour and
sinfully seductive heroes await you in luxurious international locations.
Beauty from Love Georgia Cates 2014-01-28 The epic romance between an all-American beauty
and her Aussie continues in this final installment of The Beauty Series. Jack McLachlan is
fulfilled by more than he dared to dream possible. He finds everything he never knew he
wanted—or needed—in Laurelyn Prescott, his last and final companion. Life is beautiful with
his beloved by his side but their post-wedded bliss is cut short when his dark past springs
into their present happiness. He wants to shelter Laurelyn but keeping her untainted by his
previous life proves impossible when yesterday’s sins insist on returning to haunt him. Will
it be possible for them to find happiness in their forever with a past like his?
Over the Line Cindy Gerard 2007-05-01 “Sweet Baby Jane” Perkins has carved out a megaselling reputation as rock’s favorite bad girl. But her hard-living, tough-talking image
can’t prevent the sharp dose of reality that hit home when her estranged mother is killed in
a car accident. As bizarre coincidences escalate in her own life, Janey grows certain that
someone is watching her every move, and it’s not one of her adoring fans… Since leaving the
Army Rangers six months ago, Jason Wilson has been adrift, a warrior without a war. Now he’s
taken his first civilian assignment for his army buddy’s security firm: protecting a rock
diva on her sold-out tour. Far from being a spoiled star, Janey is a revelation—sweet,
modest, and incredibly sexy. Their friendship is turning to mutual, heated desire, but it’s a
distraction that could cost them more than their hearts… Drawn into the depths of a deadly
secret, they’ll face off against a killer growing more ruthless every day, and Jase will
discover just how far he’ll go to protect an explosive passion he never expected…
Rock It Jennifer Chance 2014-03-04 “Jennifer Chance’s Rock It is perfect for those of us who
like our books the way we like our rockers: smart, sexy, sweet, and a damn good time!”—Lexi
Ryan, New York Times and USA Today bestselling author of Unbreak Me Jennifer Chance unleashes
her hot new series with the tale of a smoldering rock star and the fangirl who catches his
eye—and finds herself living out her wildest dreams. Lacey Dawes is a total pro at the talent
agency where she works, and it doesn’t hurt that IMO Worldwide Media represents Dante
Falcone. The rock god has starred in her fantasies since she was sixteen—and remains her
secret crush to this day. So when Dante picks her to be the interim manager on his Dream It
tour, Lacey can’t believe her luck. Handling Dante is sure to be the most exquisite, spinetingling, nerve-wracking mix of business and pleasure ever. Although Dante is grateful for
the adoring fans who scream for one more of his full-throttle, soul-searing songs, being
surrounded by a cadre of corporate types backstage is wearing thin. Then Lacey shows up.
Yeah, she’s organized, smart, quick to get him what he wants before he knows he wants it—but
Dante senses there’s something else going on with sweet, sexy Lacey. One kiss tells him what
that “something” might be . . . and makes him hungry for more. Praise for Rock It “An amazing
cast of characters, strong writing, a plot that most women have dreamed of at some time in
their life, and all the sexiness that comes with a rock and roll hero make Rock It by
Jennifer Chance a chart topper worthy of a Grammy!”—Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “Rock It
totally delivered. . . . The chemistry between Dante and Lacey is totally scrumptious! I am
looking forward to more in this series and to see where Jennifer [Chance] takes us!”—ReadLove-Blog “Exhilarating and captivating; a book I couldn't put down! . . . I look forward to
reading more books by Ms. Chance. Rock It is a must- read!”—Miss Book Lovers “A true feelgood romance novel, with some hot and steamy sex scenes.”—Cocktails and Books “This book has
a great story line. It’s funny and sad and it’s full of rock star goodness!”—Hines and
Bigham’s Literary Tryst “Rock It is fun, escapist romance.”—The Reading Date “I had no idea
what to expect out of my first romance with a rock star. I am extremely happy to report I
love rockers! . . . This is a . . . fun, get-out-of-reality read and I’m looking forward to
the next book in the series.”—My Para Hangover Includes a special message from the editor, as
well as excerpts from other Loveswept titles.
Moral Freedom Jeffrey Olen 1988-01-01 Moral Freedom reconciles three apparently inconsistent
truisms about morality: first, moral rules are society's rules; second, morality is a matter
of individual choice: and third, some things are wrong regardless of what any society or
individual has to say. In developing a moral theory that accommodates all three truisms,
Jeffrey Olen offers a view of morality that allows individuals a generous degree of moral
freedom.The author explores various answers to the question, "Does anybody or anything have
any moral authority over how I live my life?" His answer is "No." In a lively, conversational

style, Olen leads the reader through the arguments, examples, and exceptions that contribute
to this conclusion. Along the way, he contends that what most philosophers call the moral
point of view, but what he refers to as the impersonal moral point of view, is but one of two
moral points of view. The other is the personal moral point of view, which Olen defends
against the allegedly overriding demands of impersonal morality.Moral Freedom considers the
work of philosophers as diverse as Kant, Nietzsche, Kurt Baier, Bernard Williams, and Daniel
Dennett. Admitting that this is a personal discussion of the nature of morality, Olen claims
the "freedom" to engage these intellectual issues in a personal style to illustrate the
personal moral point of view that he champions. Author note: Jeffrey Olen is Professor of
Philosophy at the University of Wisconsin, Stevens Point.
The Rocker Who Shatters Me Terri Anne Browning 2014-12-01 ***Mature Content.*** ***Not
Intended For Readers Under The Age Of 17*** A Bet... Yes, I made a bet with my best friend-my
now ex-best friend. It had been a stupid, heat of the moment kind of thing. I'd just wanted
to get her out of my system and move one. Instead I've lived to regret it ever since. I lost
the girl I loved, a girl that possessed my very soul. Now I can't even get close to Natalie.
She thinks all she ever meant to me was just the means to the end of a stupid, stupid game.
...For a Bet! In the span of one night I'd gone from thinking I had a future with the man I
loved to SHATTERED at his feet. I can't get over it. The pain is too strong, too destructive
as it festers more and more inside of me. And then my friend came up with the perfect revenge
for both our broken hearts. "I bet you..." Those three little words gave me a reason to ball
my pain up and throw it back in Devlin Cutter's face. I would let him back in, let him think
he had a chance with me once again. And then I would walk away, leaving him broken and
bleeding at my feet as he once had left me. This time he would be the one SHATTERED.
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